INSIDE

AAU TAEKWONDO

KP & P Update

It has recently come to my attention that Vision USA had posted the following message
on its web site concerning the new (Version 2.0) KP&P sock.

IMPORTANT UPDATE

Sensitivity level got doubled with two additional sensor chips. Now there are total four
sensor chips to make your game more accurate and fair. All AAU competitors for
upcoming Nationals must wear the version 2.0 to avoid any potential disadvantage.

This notice is 100% incorrect and misleading! It is our opinion and the opinion of those
we have questioned regarding the new sock, that YES, if the event is featuring the new
KP&P E-Headgear then this new sock with the additional sensors should seriously be
considered.

However, as long as we are NOT using the E-Headgear then the older version KP&P sock
will certainly suffice. You may choose to purchase the new sock if you so like or to
provide yourself with some additional peace of mind. But AAU competitors are NOT
being required to make this purchase. It is entirely up to you.

Additionally, | am told by Vision that they will no longer carry the Version 1.0 sock. | have
been told that other KP&P distributers, such as Dynamics on the East Coast and
Masterline on the West Coast both carry and can supply Version 1.0 if you wish to make
such a purchase. The CHOICE is entirely yours.

Master Friello - AAU Taekwondo National Chair

Youra
LEADERSHIP AWARD

The AAU Taekwondo Program is
accepting applications for the ‘AAU
Taekwondo Youth Leadership Award’.
This scholarship award is given to
honor one male and one female who
are AAU Taekwondo’s outstanding
young Black Belts.

For Application Click Here

Did You Know?

Organized and named as the National AAU Taekwondo Committee in October of
1974. At the 87th National AAU Convention held in Washington, DC Taekwondo
was officially admitted as a sport of the AAU of the US in October 1974. Dr. Ken
"Kyung Ho" Min of the University of California at Berkeley, who served as the
national chairman of the committee 1974-1978 played a major role in its
admission to the AAU.

2015 TEAM TRAINING
May 23" - 24th

Host/Venue:

US Best Taekwondo Center
Largo, Florida

(Master Dennis White)

Event Flyer: Click Here

Under the Direction of the
Following Coaching Staff:

National Head Coach
Master Greg Tubbs
National Coaches

Master Arlene Limas

Note: We will be joined by a number
of our regional coaching staff.

REGISTER TODAY!

2015 NATIONALS ONLINE REGISTRATION
Ft. Lauderdale, FL

June 29t — July 4t

EVENTS - MAY & JUNE

Seminar & Invitational
Jr. Championship — May 16"
Location: Delanson, NY, 12053
Contact: Les Zampino

Email: [zampino@aol.com

Grassroots Sparring Clinic — June 13t
Location: Dacula, GA 30019 Contact: Bobby
Stone Email: bobby@daculafamilysports.com

District Championships

Florida Gold Coast — May 17t
Contact: Antwaun Wilson
Email: aaugoldcoasttkd@gmail.com

Northern California — May 30"
Email: BlueDragonKick@gmail.com
SideKicksMA@sbcglobal.net

Blue Wave Summer Camp - June 27t"-28
Location: East Charleston, VT

Contact: Dale Donaghy

Email: ddonaghy55@hotmail.com

Oregon — May 30
Contact: Rick Shin
Email: AAUTaekwondo@gmail.com

Potomac Valley — May 16
Contact: Timothy Simmons
Email: timothysimmons@yahoo.com

Southwestern — May 16"
Contact: Gregory Tubbs
Email: info-gtsportusa@gmail.com

West Texas — May 30"
Contact: Maricela Campos
Email: info@sktodessa.com

Officials Clinics

Pacific — May 22"

Contact: David Lieder

Email: david@allstarma.com
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